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YOU HAVE MADE A DIFFERENCE

 

In early 2019, New Horizons launched Sunshine Wheels in order to meet a

significant need.  Individuals with physical disabilities were continuously missing

important medical appointments including dialysis treatments because of

transportation issues.  Your support allowed New Horizons to create a solution to
this significant problem.  For the past year, Sunshine Wheels has been providing 

reliable medical transportation to the state's most vulnerable citizens.  As we

celebrate the one year anniversary of this new venture, we are reminded of all of

the wonderful donors that made Sunshine Wheels possible.  Thank you for

believing in New Horizons from the start.  You have made a difference and we are

truly grateful!  

 

 

We couldn't have done it without you!

NEW HORIZONS
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In the Beginning

Last year, New Horizons was selected for a very

competitive Social Enterprise Accelerator

Program that was led by the Hartford

Foundation for Public Giving. This innovative

program gave us the opportunity to work 

closely with Mike Oxman from No Margin, No

Mission. With Mike's help, New Horizons

created a business plan and launched our new

venture called Sunshine Wheels in a very short

time period.  The success of the program would

not have been possible without your support.

You helped fund the start up costs for this

critical initiative. Because of your gift, 

individuals with disabilities now have reliable

transportation to medical appointments.

Sunshine Wheels continues to

provide wheelchair accessible

transportation during the current

pandemic. Our clients have been

able to receive critical medical

care and dialysis treatments

during the COVID-19 crisis.

Every ride supports the mission

of New Horizons.
 

 

 

“The quality of the transportation

experience for our residents has increased

tremendously since switching to Sunshine

Wheels!"  - Administrator of Avon Health

Center

The pandemic



B y  T h e  N u m b e r s

SUNSHINE
WHEELS

TRIPS
Over 2,800 trips have

been provided in the last
year!

VEHICLES
We have a fleet of 10
wheelchair accessible

vans and 1 sedan.  

CLIENTS
Sunshine Wheels serves 

9 different living
facilities.  

CLIENT FEEDBACK
D e p e n d a b l e ,  R e l i a b l e ,  F r i e n d l y ,  O n - T i m e

“Sunshine Wheels has been the best
transportation ever!  I arrive to all my doctor
appointments on time, safe, and the drivers are
very professional.  I never miss a doctor
appointment anymore since Sunshine Wheels
has taken over my appointment rides.  Because
of Sunshine Wheels, I have less stress – you
have made my life much easier.” - Passenger



SUNSHINE WHEELS 1 YEAR ANNIVERSARY - MAY 2020

OUR TIMELINE
IT HAS BEEN A BIG YEAR FOR SUNSHINE WHEELS.

Completed our business plan and

launched a new website.

MAY 2019

Started promoting Sunshine Wheels

through various news sources.

JUNE 2019

Began providing medical

transportation to the residents of

New Horizons Village in Unionville.

JULY 2019

Obtained our livery permit and

expanded to other living facilities.

OCTOBER 2019

Celebrated our one year anniversary.  

Sunshine Wheels continues to provide

transportation during the pandemic.

APRIL 2020

These milestones would not have been possible without YOUR support and
encouragement!

APRIL 2019
Launched a pilot program at Cherry

Brook Health Care Center in Canton.
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T H A N K  Y O U  T O  O U R  D O N O R S !
S U N S H I N E  W H E E L S  W O U L D  N O T  H A V E  B E E N  P O S S I B L E  W I T H O U T  Y O U !

Adeline Cataldo
Ahearn Family Foundation
Anthony Toland
Avon Health Center
Bartow Exterminators
Beverly Curry
Bobbi and Newton Buckner
Borys Krupa and Claire Loiselle
Brian & Marilyn Lindsay Foundation
Candace and Richard Seaman 
Christopher & Dana Reeve Foundation 
Claire Eddy 
Clara Ryan 
CT Water  
Data Management 
David L. Coffin Jr. Memorial Fund HFPG 
Deborah Breaux 
Diane and Andrew Drosdeck 
Edith Taylor 
Ethel Kotarba
Eversource Employee Match Program 
Farmington Bank Comm. Foundation 
Farmington Rotary 
First Church of Christ Simsbury 
Franca and Enzo Dedominicis 
Genworth 
Gerald and Judith Brulotte 
Harihara Subramanian 
Hartford Foundation for Public Giving 
Ion Bank Foundation 
Karen and Joseph Guerette 
Karen and Joseph Villar 
Kay Belanger 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Lance and Sharon Violette
Lenore and Steven Schack
Lillian and Rick Baruffi
Lisa and Bruce Sussman
Madeline Carobini
Marguerite Swets
Maria and Tommy D'Errico
Maria Glickman
Marilyn Lindsay
Mary and Michael Ledwidge
McPhee Foundation
Mehar Nistar
Mortensen Foundation
Patricia Andrews
Paul & Patricia Robotham
Peter Setlow
Petit Foundation
Probus Club
Purdue Pharma
Robin Ray
Reid Reige  
Richard Lawson
Robert Sawicki
Robert Watson
Robin and David Barrett
Robin Ray
Rotary Club of Avon-Canton
Ruth Grobe
Scott Blois
Sean Roach
Simsbury Jr. Woman's Club
Sponsors of the 2019 Strawberry Festival
Theresa Zacchio
Wendy Fair

 

-

 

A special thank you to the Hartford Foundation for Public Giving for selecting New Horizons for the
Social Enterprise Accelerator Program.   The program helped us develop a vision for Sunshine Wheels

and gave us the tools needed to launch our new venture.  


